
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 
 

April 29, 2013 
 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Plona, Senior Vice-President 
  and Chief Nuclear Officer 
DTE Electric Company 
Fermi 2 - 210 NOC 
6400 North Dixie Highway 
Newport, MI  48166 
 
SUBJECT: OPEN HOUSE TO DISCUSS THE 2012 END-OF-CYCLE PERFORMANCE 

ASSESSMENT FOR FERMI NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT 2 
 
Dear Mr. Plona:   
 
This letter is to inform you that the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) will conduct a 
Category 3 public meeting/open house at 6:00-7:00 p.m. (EDT) on Wednesday, May 29, 2013, 
at the Monroe County Board of Commissioners’ Chambers in the County Courthouse, located at 
125 E. Second Street, Monroe, Michigan 48161.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide an 
open public forum to discuss the NRC’s annual assessment of Fermi 2 for 2012.  The NRC will 
be available to answer questions from the public regarding plant performance, as well as the 
NRC’s oversight of the facility. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact me at 630-829-9618. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
      Michael Kunowski, Chief 
      Branch 5 
      Division of Reactor Projects 
 
Docket No. 50-341 
License No. NPF-43 
 
cc:  Distribution via ListServ 
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